
 

 

 

June 12, 2017 

 

Dr. Joye Sterrett 

8113 E Appaloosa Trl 

Scottsdale, AZ  85258-1306 

 

Dear Dr. Sterrett, 

 

It is our pleasure to notify you that Jessica Howell of AZ’s Nu chapter has received a Cornetet 

Individual Professional Development Award in the amount of $2000.  She plans to use her award 

to attend a Non-degree seeking program to obtain Principal Certification.  We are pleased that a 

member from your state has received assistance to enhance her professional expertise. 

 

Please help us encourage all educators, members and non-members, who need professional 

development assistance to check the Foundation website for the Cornetet Individual Professional 

Development Award information and application.  Encourage them to apply as did Jessica.  We 

have included her contact information below hoping you will want to congratulate her personally 

and possibly recognize her at state convention. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Karen N. Duke, Chair 

Cornetet Individual Professional Development Awards Committee  

The Delta Kappa Gamma Educational Foundation 

 

 

 

Jane D. Tanner, Chair 

The Delta Kappa Gamma Educational Foundation 

 

cc:    State Editor 

 

Jessica Howell 

8366 N. Washakie Way 

Tucson, AZ  85741 
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